
BOOK FAIR
Westport Elementary School - Media Center

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The annual Book Fair will be held in the Media Center from Monday,
November 29th until Monday, December 6th. The Book Fair will be
open from 8:30 – 3:00 for in-school student shopping. Online shopping
can happen anytime during those days by visiting our book fair homepage
below.

All students will be visiting the book fair during their regularly scheduled
library time. They will be given time to look and shop during this time. If a
student is absent or forgets their money they may come down the next day
during 1st period (8:30-9:00).

Visit our Book Fair Homepage online at
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/westportelementaryschool

On this page you can see the catalog, use the new Ewallet feature, or ask
a question. If you prefer to send in money the best thing to do is discuss a
budget with your child and send in cash or a blank check made out to
WES-MAC PTO with a note on how much can be spent. Purchases can be
made online as well from this site.

***All purchases must include a 6.25% sales tax. Any checks
must be made out to WES-MAC PTO.

All proceeds from the fair stay right in the Media Center to keep it current
and exciting for all!

Looking forward to seeing you at the Book Fair!

Any questions please contact me at sviveiros@westportschools.org
or call the school at 508-636-1075

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/westportelementaryschool

